
 
EVO SCHOOL COMING UP ON MAY 17 & 18th 

 
 

 Attention Autocrosses! 
 
Is your goal to move your competitive driving to the next level this season, but you’re not sure how to do it? EESCC has the 
answer! Join us for this year’s Evolution High Performance Driving School. 
 
Evolution instructors are national caliber drivers with years of experience, wins, and national championships to their credit, and 
are trained in the Evo curriculum which is focused on making YOU a faster autocrosser. They will help you improve your driving 
whether you are a 16 year old novice, someone who has a year or two of auto crossing experience, or a multi-time Solo II 
National Champion! Building on your current level, they will help you improve your confidence and competitiveness. The intense, 
two-day program will challenge you, for sure, but you’ll have a lot of fun, too, and come away with the skills you need to move 
forward with your competition goals. 
 
The school will be held on May 17th and 18th at Sanderson Field in Shelton, Washington. 
The cost is $295 per day. Phase 1 is for anyone who has not participated in an Evo school before, and is a prerequisite for Phase 
2 which builds on what you learn in Phase 1. We highly recommend attending both sessions however. You really won’t want to 
leave! Every year we have a mixed group of first timers, and return students, and almost everyone opts to complete both days. If 
you have completed Phase 1, you are welcome to sign up for Phase 2, only. 
 
If you think you’d like to join other like-minded drivers, and get a jump on this year’s competition, go to the EESCC website and 
complete our interest survey, so we have your contact information and can keep you informed as we get closer to the big 
weekend. Better yet, get registered on MSR, (Motorsportreg.com) where you will find specifics on the location, lodging, etc. 
 
If you want more information on the Evolution program, go to their website, (evoschool.com) and click on the schools tab, 
where you can learn more about the curriculum for each phase. 
 
If you have other questions, please call, text, or e-mail our event coordinator, Paula Loftin, 
at 541-228-2678, pjloftin59@gmail.com. 
 
We look forward to seeing you there! 
 
Paula Loftin 
 

mailto:pjloftin59@gmail.com

